
From: Matthew.Trigg@rwe.com
To: Tilbury2
Subject: Tilbury 2 - RWE Generation UK Plc, Notice of wish to attend a hearing in April.
Date: 20 March 2018 18:41:44

FAO:  Robert Ranger
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ranger,
 
I’m writing to notify you that RWE wishes to attend and make oral submissions at the Compulsory
Acquisition Hearing in April.
 
RWE also wishes to attend the Issues Specific Hearing as an observer, it does not propose to make
oral submissions at this hearing.
 
RWE would also like to attend the Accompanied Site Visit on 16th April when the Panel visits locations
in and near to the proposed development.  On this visit RWE would like the Panel to view the
proposed TEC site to better understand the rights that it retains over the Tilbury 2 site for the
purposes of its development (access and services)  Additionally, it would also like the Panel to view
the jetty infrastructure to understand how RWE’s existing infrastructure relates to the jetty and where
potential new cooling water intake infrastructure will be located in relation to the jetty.  Access to
RWE’s site is restricted and PPE will be required for the visit.  The jetty and RWE’s infrastructure can
be viewed from the River footpath although a member of RWE will need to be present to explain
where RWE’s infrastructure is located and where any new infrastructure would be located.
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
   
Kind Regards
 
Matthew Trigg 
Development Planning Manager 
RWE Generation UK plc
Electron 
Windmill Hill Business Park 
Whitehill Way 
Swindon 
SN5 6PB
tel:   01793 893184 
mob: 07866 625588
 
---------------------------------------------------------------- 
This e-mail is provided for general information purposes only and does not
constitute investment or transactional advice. For the avoidance of doubt the
contents of this e-mail are subject to contract and will not constitute a legally
binding contract.

The information contained in this e-mail is private and confidential. If you have
received this message in error or you have come into possession of it and are not
an addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action as a result of the
information contained in or attached to it.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify postmaster@npower.com and
delete it immediately and permanently remove it from your system.

None of the companies named below nor any other company in their respective
groups on whose behalf this e-mail is sent accept any responsibility for losses or
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damage as a result of any viruses and it is your responsibility to check attachments
(if any) for viruses.

This e-mail may be sent on behalf of a member of these RWE UK group companies:
Innogy Business Services UK Limited, company number 6052966
Innogy Renewables UK Holdings Limited, company number 6451278
Innogy Renewables UK Limited, company number 2550622
Npower Group plc, company number 8241182
Npower Limited, company number 3653277
RWE Generation UK plc, company number 3892782
RWE Technology UK Limited, company number 7056922

Registered Office: Windmill Hill Business Park, Whitehill Way, Swindon, Wiltshire SN5
6PB, Registered in England and Wales. 
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